
From:
Sent:   21 July 2014 15:17
To:     DC Consultation
Subject:        English Heritage advice on Application no(s) 14NP0064
Attachments:    14NP0064_EHRef_P00427316_L210266.doc

Dear Mr Stanworth,  

Please find attached our advice on the following site -  

Hesleyside Hall, Bellingham, Hexham, Northumberland, NE48 2LA Application 
No(s):14NP0064  

Paper copy to follow.   

Yours sincerely,  

Martin Lowe   
Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas
E-mail:

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal 
views which are not the views of English Heritage unless specifically stated. 
If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify 
the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any 
way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to English Heritage may 
become publicly available.

Portico: your gateway to information on sites in the National Heritage 
Collection; have a look and tell us what you think. 
http://www.english-heritage.org.uk/professional/archives-and-
collections/portico/
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Mr Chris Stanworth Direct Dial:   
Northumberland National Park Authority Direct Fax:    
Eastburn     
South Park Our ref: P00427316   
Hexham     
Northumberland     
NE46 1BS     

21 July 2014   

Dear Mr Stanworth

Notifications under Circular 01/2001, Circular 08/2009 & 
T&CP (Development Management Procedure) Order 2010
HESLEYSIDE HALL, BELLINGHAM, HEXHAM, NORTHUMBERLAND, NE48 2LA
Application No 14NP0064

Thank you for your letter of 17 July 2014 notifying us of the application for planning 
permission relating to the above site.  

English Heritage Advice
The proposal is in line with pre-application advice I gave to the applicant and I have no 
objection to this proposal, subject to your in-house conservation advisor being 
consulted and any conditions they may suggest.

Recommendation
It is not necessary for us to be consulted again. However, if you would like further 

advice, please contact us to explain your request. 

Martin Lowe
Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas
E-mail: 


